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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Jeffrey A Wingstrom

Comment:
Copyright law has gone WAY overboard and this is a chance to correct it. There is no
reason to keep these works under copyright. Please allow them to return to the 
public domain.
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